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FLOCK SAFETY SYSTEM 
UPDATE 

Our HOA board has decided 
not to move forward with 
implementing the Flock Safety 
System or the increase in HOA 
dues for the system. We 
encourage all our neighbor 
members to stay involved in 
our neighborhood safety.  

CURRENT BOARD MEMBERS 

President – Stefanie Throneberry 

Vice President – Jason Moore 

Treasurer – Amanda Frederick 

Secretary – Jackie Auger 

Assistant Secretary – Samantha Cross 

NEIGHBORHOOD SAFETY 

While driving through our 
neighborhood, please make 
sure to be mindful of our 
neighborhood kids who could 
be playing outside and near 
the road. As we approach the 
holidays, please also be 
mindful to keep the sidewalks 
clear so that our kids do not 
have to walk in the street. 

NEW BOARD MEMBER 

Please join us in welcoming 
Jackie Auger as the newest 
member of our MCM HOA 
Board! She is replacing Kelly 
Hoffman as our Secretary. We 
are very excited to have her on 
the team and are looking 
forward to what she will be 
able to contribute to our 
current board!   
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Q4 HOA Meeting 
Our 4th quarter HOA Board Meeting and last scheduled 
meeting of 2021 will be held on Monday November 8th at 
6:30pm. This meeting will be held virtually on Zoom due the 
library not having any availability in the coming weeks. 
Please be on the lookout for the meeting information to be 
sent to you via email soon. The meeting information will 
also be available on our website and Facebook page.  

      

Email your HOA Board 

boardofdirectors@marinecreekm
eadows.com  

Neighborhood Police Officer 

817-944-8188 
francisco.moreno@fortworthtexa
s.gov    

City Councilman District 2 

817-392-8802 
district2@fortworthtexas.gov  

NEIGHBORHOOD REMINDERS 
 Join our HOA Facebook page and our Neighborhood Alliance Facebook page to connect 

with your neighbors and stay up to date on current events happening around our area. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/MCMHOA 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/NWFWNA 

 Bulk Trash is picked up on the first full week of each month so ensure not to set out your 
trash until that week.  

 Recreational vehicles are not allowed to be parked in driveways on a permanent basis. 
 We are in need of volunteers for our MCM Community Engagement Team! We would love 

feedback on some new ideas for fun events for our community. Please join our Facebook 
page if you are interested in getting involved. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/mcmcommunityengagement     

Contact our board or our property management company below: 
https://www.marinecreekmeadows.com/contact-us.aspx 

*MCM NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH PROGRAM* 
We encourage all our Neighborhood Members to get 
involved with our Neighborhood Watch Program which was 
established to help connect our community with effective 
communication for neighborhood safety. We will be having 
quarterly meetings starting in Q1 of 2022 and the Fort 
Worth Police will also be in attendance to discuss trends in 
our surrounding communities. Please fill out the 
Neighborhood Watch Form to get involved! 

We have also established an email address 
Neighborhoodwatch@marinecreekmeadows.com for our 
Neighborhood Members to use for communication purposes 
only on possible suspicious activity in our neighborhood. 


